
 

Riverside Connect – Focus Group for moving forward 
 

Please join us at Riverside St Paul’s Cray on Tuesday, 5th February 2019 
from 10am - 11:30am to discuss family engagement within Riverside 

School. 
 

We would love to hear your opinions on how we can ensure family 
engagement is all that it can be. 

 


